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Parent Network: 

I hope you all had a great holiday season. 

We have had a busy start to 2025 with lots of 

visits within our local community as well as 

broadcasting live with Electric Umbrella, but 

more about that later. 

I got this great book over the holidays and 

wanted to share it with you. It is written by 

Pete Wharmby. Diagnosed autistic at the 

age of 34, he dedicates his time in trying to 

improve the general public’s understanding 

of autism. 

      

I’m looking forward to our first Parent Network 

Meeting of the year all about sensory 

processing. Date to follow. In the meantime, 

if you need to get in touch please either call  

on 01923 854922 or email me at 

Mary.rogers@nas.org.uk. See you soon, Mary 

 

 

Mary.rogers@nas.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s happening in Neptune Class: 

We are learning about numbers to twenty. The 

pupils filled in missing number tracks to 

understand number order, recognition and 

formation. 

             

We have also been working on our fine motor 

skills and hand eye co-ordination skills with a 

selection of resources and games. 

       

 

 

 

Electric Umbrella:  

 

What a great way to start the new year with a 

live broadcast by Electric Umbrella at Radlett 

Lodge School. In our 50-year history, this was a 

first for us. 

 
 

Thank you to Sam and the crew and we look 

forward to seeing you again in March 

https://electricumbrella.org.uk/ 

 

The Music Machine 

broadcast is a 

fantastic 45 minutes of 

fully interactive music 

making and 

broadcast to SEND 

schools across the UK. 
This is a really practical 

book for all of us to make 

the world a simpler, better 

and more inclusive place 

for autistic people to 

navigate this world which 

is not designed for them. I 

hope you enjoy it! 

 

New Year in Juno class: 

We have started the year as we mean to go 

on with swimming, gym and yoga sessions.    

                               

This is helping us learn about our own bodies 

and how to look after them.  

mailto:Mary.rogers@nas.org.uk
mailto:Mary.rogers@nas.org.uk
https://electricumbrella.org.uk/
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Makaton: 

This month we have been learning and using 

the following signs:  

       

           

 

Find out more about Makaton at 

https://makaton.org/ 

 

 

 

 

What’s been happening in Roman class: 

The pupils in Roman class have been learning 

about Pop Art. From the history, to the famous 

artists and pictures that made it so recognisable. 

The class then had their chance to demonstrate 

their own artistic flair by creating their own 

unique Pop Art posters. 

              

                                                              

       

 

At the end of the 

lesson the pupils self 

assessed their 

learning. They were 

able to use the visual 

to let the teacher 

know whether they 

felt confident  with 

their learning or 

needed more help.  

 

Lunch/Dinner Eat 

 

 

Drink More 

Finally…. 

Caesar class have been reading “Oliver’s 

Vegetables” and like Oliver they have also 

tried some new vegetables. 

     

 

Oliver’s Vegetables 

Vivian French 

A fabulous book to 

encourage children 

to try new food and 

also introduces the 

days of the week. 

https://makaton.org/

